
From: Ashridge Farm <ashridgefarm@camc.com>  
Sent: 20 April 2025 14:42 
To: Clerk <clerk@ashwell.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: dog bin 

Good afternoon, 

We are the new site managers at Ashridge Farm Caravan Club Site - we're a team of four, 
working 12-day-on, 12-day-off shifts. 

 We've followed on from this email from 2022, and various other emails from site managers at 
this site, and wanted to let you know we have moved our dog waste bin to inside the campsite, 
so it is no longer accessible to the public on Ashwell Street. 

As mentioned previously, there is a council-funded bin at the end of Ashwell Street, and we 
found ourselves having to empty our bin up to four times a week. Unfortunately, with the volume 
of dog waste we were receiving, it was too heavy for staff to lift at certain times, and our waste is 
collected by weight and this adds quite a bit to our overall waste collection bill. 

We hope this is okay with the parish council, and we'd welcome any of you to site should you 
wish to discuss this or any other related matter - we're happy to be a part of the Ashwell 
community! 

Many thanks, 

Ashridge Farm Site Team 

  

 

mailto:ashridgefarm@camc.com
mailto:clerk@ashwell.gov.uk

